
World Forum of Fisher Peoples’ 
Address:  No.10, Malwatta Road, Negombo-Sri Lanka.
Email: nafsosl@gmail.com
Phone: +94 31 22 39 750 // Mobile: +94 77 318 4532
Fax: + 94 314 870 658
Blog: www.nafso-online.org



At the Women's Assembly of the 8th General
Assembly of World Forum of Fisher Peoples (WFFP)
in Brasília, Brazil, fisherwomen leaders from around
the world emphasised the urgent need for training
and capacity building to strengthen our cooperatives
and integrate efforts that reinforce our territories,
leadership, and political education. 

Facing the challenges of patriarchy, extractivism,
industrial expansion, capitalism, regressive
government policies and violence, the fisherwomen
leaders highlighted the importance of collective
action as a way to make our voices heard. 

We demand recognition of our identity, agency and
rights. The historical rights of the fisher peoples and
our rights as women - particularly in health, we call
for structural transformation necessary to ensure our
collective well-being and that of our communities. 

Through solidarity and organization, we are building
strategies to resist and reclaim our spaces, asserting
our vital role in shaping the future of fisher peoples
and coastal territories.
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